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The Leadership Development Committee met via Zoom eleven times throughout 2022, most recently on 
September 28, 2022. With input from current and past M-AD Board members, past district presidents, 
district Operations Team members, chapter leaders and district members, the committee has developed 
and maintains a list of potential members who may be called upon to serve the District, now or in the 
future. From that list, and in consultation with current DP Ig Jakovac and EVP Steve Kirsch, this 
committee proposes a slate of officers and directors for the House of Delegates to consider at its 
upcoming Fall meeting. All the candidates below have been contacted, all have indicated their 
willingness and eagerness to serve the District, and all understand the process of how a slate of 
nominees is developed.  
 

PROPOSED 2023 M-AD BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President Steve Kirsch 
Executive Vice President  Steve Banker 
Immediate Past President  Bob Eckman (non-elected position) 
Secretary David Kelly, Jr. 
Treasurer Dave Welter 
Members at-large Sheryl Berlin 
 Anne Bureau 

 Tom Halley 
 Rafi Hasib 

 
This proposed slate was provided as advice to the District Board, as a courtesy, by copy of this report. 
  
As is its charge, the committee continues to work with the DP and EVP to identify members for possible 
consideration for various committee and Ops Team appointments. Recommendations accepted for 
appointments in 2023 to date include: 

• Braden Lynk as District VP – Events  
• Larry Bomback as District VP – Chorus Director Development 
• Andrew Gensey as Division VP – Central  
• Joe Servideo, Sr. as Division VP – Northern 
• Tracey Hunter as Director of Communities 
• Cavan Potee as Director of Marketing 

 
If you have any questions or comments about the committee’s selection process, candidate information 
or other aspects of this process, please contact any of the committee members. 
 
I want to thank all of the committee members for their dedication and proactive participation in this 
valuable ongoing process. On behalf of the committee, I thank you for the opportunity to serve the 
District. 
 
Submitted by the Leadership Development Committee: 

John Santora, 2022 Chair 
Joe Cerutti 
Bill Colosimo 
Rafi Hasib 
Steve Skolnick 
 


